

## Administrative Control Board Members

Jim Brass, Chair Murray City Council

Craig Tischner, Vice Chair Herriman City Council

Dama Barbour, Taylorsville City Council

Scott Bracken
Cottonwood Heights City
Council

Steve Gunn Holladay City Council

Jenny Wilson County Council

Aimee Winder-Newton County Council

Jim Bradley County Council

Kris Nicholl Sandy City Council

## Administration

Pam Roberts, MPA Executive Director proberts@wasatchfrontwaste.org 385-468-6342

Cathy Jensen, MBA Controller catjensen@wasatchfrontwaste.org 385-468-6346

District Offices 604 West 6960 South Midvale, UT 84047 385-468-6325 www.wasatchfrontwaste.org December 20, 2016

Mr. Steve Smith, Chair Sandy City Council 10000 Centennial Parkway Sandy, Utah 84070

Dear Honorable Chair;

This letter is to request that Sandy City officially reappoint Council Member Kris Nicholl to continue serve her four-year term on the Administrative Control Board for the Wasatch Front Waste and Recycling District.

I have enjoyed working with Kris and I want you to know that she has done a wonderful job representing Sandy City and all of our residents in the District.

As you may know, beginning in 2017 the Board will consist of up to fourteen (14) members appointed as follows:

- Up to two members of the County Council appointed by the Council;
- One elected official from each of the municipalities in the District (Copperton Township, Cottonwood Heights, Emigration Township, Herriman, Holladay, Kearns Township, Magna Township, Millcreek, Murray, Taylorsville, Sandy, and White City Township) appointed by the respective municipality.

Your appointment must be in writing and submitted to the District's Board Clerk, Anthony Adams at 604 West 6960 South Midvale UT 84047. We would appreciate your decision and reply by January 11, 2017.

Please note that the Board meets on the fourth Monday of each month at 9:00 a.m. at our office in Midvale; and Monday, January 23, 2017 will be the first meeting in 2017. I look forward to our continued working relationship with Sandy City and your appointed representative for the Administrative Control Board.

If you have any questions, comments or concerns please feel free to contact me at my office 385-468-6342, or cell 801-550-6324.

Sincerely,

Pam Roberts
Executive Director

cc: District Administrative Files